
 

         

 

September 8, 2011 

 

NOTICE OF SIDEWALK RECONSTRUCTION ON SEAGRAVE ROAD 

During the week of September 12 (weather permitting), the City’s contractor, P. Gioioso & Sons, will 

begin sidewalk reconstruction on Seagrave Rd.   

 

Project Schedule 

 Sidewalk reconstruction is expected to take 4 weeks to complete. 

 Work hours are 7 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday.   

 Final roadway paving will take place later this season. 

 

 

 What to Expect during Construction  

 Pedestrian and vehicle access into properties will be maintained at all times, but may 

be restricted in certain ways.  

 “No Parking” signs will be posted in advance of construction; please be sure to check 

posted signs for exact dates and times. 

 Traffic signs and police details will be in place to assist neighbors. 

 Emergency vehicles will have access at all times.  

 City services will continue uninterrupted.  

 

 

For Information or Assistance 

If you have any questions regarding construction, please contact Eric Breen, DPW Project 

Manager for the sidewalk work at 617.349.6954 or ebreen@cambridgema.gov . Please also 

contact Kelly Dunn, Community Relations Manager at 617.349.4870 or 

kdunn@cambridgema.gov if you have any special need or disability that requires special 

accommodations.  

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during these improvements.   

Sincerely, 

Kelly Dunn 

Community Relations Manager 

Cambridge Department of Public Works 
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